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PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS

IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK...

IMPORTANT DATES: EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

 

BIRTHDAYS

VALUE OF THE MONTH

ANTOSH - 4TH 
IZZY - 5TH 
GEORGE S - 11TH
JORDAN - 13TH 
ARCHIE - 21ST 
SAMUEL - 21ST 
JASPER - 24TH 
CHARLIE D - 26TH 
CHARLIE M - 26TH 
LYDIA - 30TH 

MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT SUN
1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29

HEAD OF SCHOOL’S AWARDS
MRS OSBORNE: LOGAN
MISS KIMPTON: CHARLIE M
MR GOTOBED: BYRON
SPACE HUB:  MAX J
MR ROOKE: LIAM EDWARD
MISS HANAM: SAMUEL
MISS COMERFORD: KAI
MRS MACGUINNESS: DANNY 
MRS BOON: IZZY
MRS LEWIS: PRESTON

CLASS ATTENDANCE AWARDS:
FROM NEXT WEEK, THE CLASS WITH THE BEST
ATTENDANCE (MONDAY - FRIDAY) WILL RECEIVE A
CLASS CERTIFICATE. 

BRONZE MEDALS: 
MRS LEWIS: LEVI B/DAN R
MRS MACGUINNESS: FRANKIE D
MR ROOKE: KAYDEN S

RESILIENCERESILIENCE

PARENT AND
CARER TEA &

COFFEE
AFTERNOON 1-2

30 31

PARENT AND
CARER SEX AND
RELATIONSHIPS
PRESENTATION

PUPIL PROGRESS MEETINGS
(BOOK IN)

WEDNESDAY 16TH 1PM - RSE PARENT AND CARER PRESENTATION WITH MRS OSOBU
20TH-24TH PUPIL PROGRESS MEETINGS (BOOK DIRECTLY WITH THE CLASS TEAM) 
FRIDAY 31ST 1-2PM  PARENT AND CARER TEA AND COFFEE AFTERNOON 
TUESDAY FEBRUARY 4TH - LONDON SCIENCE MUSEUM FOR SOME - MORE INFO TO FOLLOW SHORTLY
FRIDAY FEBRUARY 14TH - BAKE SALE AND WEAR RED, PINK OR WHITE 
FRIDAY FEBRUARY 14TH END OF HALF TERM - NORMAL FINISH TIME OF 2:20 
MONDAY FEBRUARY 24TH SPRING TERM 2 STARTS 

AS A SCHOOL, WE WANT TO REMIND YOU OF THE IMPORTANCE OF KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ONLINE. WITH
THE RISE OF MOBILE PHONE USE AMONG CHILDREN, IT'S CRUCIAL TO MONITOR THEIR ACTIVITY AND SET

BOUNDARIES. FOR SUPPORT AND GUIDANCE, VISIT:
WWW.THINKUKNOW.CO.UK

WWW.NSPCC.ORG.UK/ONLINESAFETY
WWW.CHILDNET.COM

LET'S WORK TOGETHER TO KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE!

KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ON THEIR MOBILE

OUR TEACHERS ARE THRILLED WITH THE PROGRESS THE CHILDREN HAVE MADE AND ARE EAGERLY LOOKING
FORWARD TO SHARING THIS WITH YOU DURING OUR UPCOMING PUPIL PROGRESS MEETINGS.
THESE MEETINGS ARE A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO HEAR ABOUT YOUR CHILD'S ACHIEVEMENTS AND SEE
THE WONDERFUL WORK THEY'VE BEEN PRODUCING. IF YOU HAVEN'T ALREADY, PLEASE MAKE SURE TO BOOK YOUR
APPOINTMENT WITH YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER. WE CAN'T WAIT TO SHARE THEIR SUCCESSES WITH YOU AND DISCUSS
HOW WE CAN CONTINUE TO SUPPORT THEIR LEARNING JOURNEY TOGETHER.

IT IS WITH GREAT SADNESS THAT I LET YOU KNOW THAT MR MCKECHNIE WILL NOT BE RETURNING TO LARWOOD
SCHOOL. HE HAS DECIDED TO TAKE ON A ROLE OUTSIDE OF EDUCATION AND WE WISH HIM THE BEST. HE WILL COME
TO SAY GOODBYE TO THE CHILDREN AT SOME STAGE. WE THANK HIM FOR HIS 9 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE. 

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/

